
Profile Statements and Skills from STEM subjects linked to Apprenticeships 
Science Technology Engineering Maths ICT English 
 

Passionate Dynamic 
thinker 
(sequencing)  
Mature, professional 
attitude  
Passionate 
Determined  
Self-motivated  
Positive thinker  
Will to succeed 
Willing to develop and 
learn knowledge 
 

Passionate Dynamic 
thinker 
(CAD/CAM)  
Mature, professional 
attitude  
Passionate  
Determined  
Self-motivated  
Positive thinker  
Will to succeed 
Willing to develop and 
learn knowledge 
 
 

Passionate Dynamic 
thinker 
(CAD/CAM)  
Mature, professional 
attitude  
Passionate  
Determined  
Self-motivated  
Positive thinker  
Will to succeed 
Willing to develop and 
learn knowledge 
 

Passionate Dynamic 
thinker 
Write programming 
code  
Mature, professional 
attitude  
Passionate  
Determined  
Self-motivated  
Positive thinker  
Will to succeed 
Willing to develop and 
learn knowledge 
 

Web 
Designer/Developer 
Passion for design 
and programming 
Creative  
Dynamic thinker 
Enthusiastic to have a 
career in IT 
Write programming 
code  
website software 
graphics packages 
CSS, PHP, C#, HTML 
SQL  
Mature, professional 
attitude  
Passionate  
Determined  
Self-motivated  
Positive thinker  
Will to succeed and 
learn  
Willing to develop 
knowledge 

Passionate  
Good communication 
skills 
Mature, professional 
attitude  
Passionate  
Determined  
Self-motivated  
Positive thinker  
Will to succeed 
Willing to develop and 
learn knowledge 
 

Team player 
Very Organised 
Confident  
Researching 

Team player 
Very Organised 
Confident  
Researching 

Team player 
Very Organised 
Confident  
Researching 

Team player 
Very Organised 
Confident  
Researching 

ICT/DESIGN 
Must have real 
passion for social 
media/IT/design 
Must be keen to help 
drive business 
through social media 
Confident  

Must have good 
writing skills 
Good telephone 
manner  
Very Organised 
Confident  
Researching 



Profile Statements and Skills from STEM subjects linked to Apprenticeships 
Science Technology Engineering Maths ICT English 
 

Team player 
Very Organised 
Media ‘Savvy’ 
Good knowledge of 
social media and 
blogging  
Researching 

Positive  
Punctual  
Self-Motivated  
Eager to Learn  
Good people Skills  
 

Positive  
Punctual  
Self-Motivated  
Eager to Learn  
Good people Skills  
 

Positive  
Punctual  
Self-Motivated  
Eager to Learn  
Good people Skills  
 

Accountant 
Computer Literate  
Good Customer 
Service Skills  
Polite Telephone 
Manner 
Positive  
Punctual  
Self-Motivated  
Eager to Learn  
Good people Skills  
Smart appearance 

Computer Literate  
Positive  
Punctual  
Self-Motivated  
Eager to Learn  
Good people Skills  
 

Positive  
Punctual  
Self-Motivated  
Eager to Learn  
Good people Skills  
 

Ability to organise 
and prioritise a varied 
workload  
Strong 
communication skills  
Ability to work well as 
part of team  
Can solve problems 
of a technical nature  
Good attention to 
detail  
A willingness to 
contribute your ideas 

Ability to organise 
and prioritise a varied 
workload  
Strong 
communication skills  
Ability to work well as 
part of team  
Can solve problems 
of a technical nature  
Good attention to 
detail  
A willingness to 
contribute your ideas 

Ability to organise 
and prioritise a varied 
workload  
Strong 
communication skills  
Ability to work well as 
part of team  
Can solve problems 
of a technical nature  
Good attention to 
detail  
A willingness to 
contribute your ideas 

Ability to organise 
and prioritise a varied 
workload  
Strong 
communication skills  
Ability to work well as 
part of team  
Can solve problems 
of a technical nature  
Good attention to 
detail  
A willingness to 
contribute your ideas 

Higher ICT 
Ability to organise 
and prioritise a varied 
workload  
Strong 
communication skills  
Ability to work well as 
part of team  
Can solve problems 
of a technical nature  
Good attention to 
detail  
A willingness to 

Ability to organise 
and prioritise a varied 
workload  
Strong 
communication skills  
Ability to work well as 
part of team  
Good attention to 
detail  
A willingness to 
contribute your ideas 
and think for yourself  
Is up for a challenge, 



Profile Statements and Skills from STEM subjects linked to Apprenticeships 
Science Technology Engineering Maths ICT English 
 

and think for yourself  
Is up for a challenge, 
with the ability to use 
your own initiative to 
solve problems 
 

and think for yourself  
Is up for a challenge, 
with the ability to use 
your own initiative to 
solve problems 
 

and think for yourself  
Is up for a challenge, 
with the ability to use 
your own initiative to 
solve problems 
 

and think for yourself  
Is up for a challenge, 
with the ability to use 
your own initiative to 
solve problems 
 

contribute your ideas 
and think for yourself  
Is up for a challenge, 
with the ability to use 
your own initiative to 
solve problems 

with the ability to use 
your own initiative to 
solve problems 
 

Ability to learn and 
put new skills into 
practice. 
Timekeeping 
Reliability 
 

Ability to learn and 
put new skills into 
practice. 
Timekeeping 
Reliability 
 

Heavy Vehicle 
Technician 
Ability to learn and 
put new skills into 
practice. 
Timekeeping 
Reliability 
An interest in the 
sector 
 

Ability to learn and 
put new skills into 
practice. 
Timekeeping 
Reliability 
 

Ability to learn and 
put new skills into 
practice. 
Timekeeping 
Reliability 
 

Ability to learn and 
put new skills into 
practice. 
Timekeeping 
Reliability 
 

Excellent Excel skills  
Good attention to 
detail  
Positive attitude  
Motivated  
Enthusiastic  
 

Excellent Excel skills  
Good attention to 
detail  
Positive attitude  
Motivated  
Enthusiastic  
 

Excellent Excel skills  
Good attention to 
detail  
Positive attitude  
Motivated  
Enthusiastic  
 

Excellent Excel skills  
Good attention to 
detail  
Positive attitude  
Motivated  
Enthusiastic  
 

Business Data 
Analyst 
Excellent Excel skills  
Good attention to 
detail  
Positive attitude  
Motivated  
Enthusiastic  
 

Good attention to 
detail  
Positive attitude  
Motivated  
Enthusiastic  
 

 


